
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
          June 8, 2021 
Dear Tar Heel Fan, 
 
We missed all of you last year as Covid 19 interrupted much of life.  We are filled with hopeful expectation for the Fall.  It 
appears that there should be a good Football season and we can host fans for parking.  UNC Lutheran Campus Ministry 
is happy to be able to offer parking for UNC home football games in its parking lots at 300 and 227 East Rosemary St. for 
the 2021 season.  We are located close to downtown Chapel Hill and just a scenic walk through the heart of campus to 
reach Kenan Stadium.  We have your contact information as one who either parked with us in the past or have 
contacted us recently regarding season parking.  We are offering reserved parking this year and wanted to offer you the 
chance to have a spot set for the year.  If we fail to pre-sell all the spots, we will still be offering spots on the day of the 
game.  We hope that LCM continues to provide a fun pre-game atmosphere for tailgating and a convenient parking spot 
to cheer on the Heels.  If you will not be using your spot for a particular game, we would appreciate an email notifying us 
or letting the attendant know the game before, so that we do not waste the spot.  Feel free to share this letter with 
friends who are looking for a pleasant place to tailgate for UNC games.  
 
For the 2021 season, UNC home football games are scheduled as follows: 
September  11 (Georgia State)    September 18 (Virginia)    October 2 (Duke) Family Week-end 
 
October 9 (Florida State) Class of 2020 day      October 16 (Miami) Rams Club Day   November 6 (Wake Forest) 
Homecoming      November 20 (Wofford)     
 
The price for reserving a parking spot for 2021 will be $25/game.  To reserve for the season, please mail a check for $175 
or pay online .  Use of our restroom facilities will remain exclusive to our parkers beginning 3 hours before the scheduled 
game time and closing at kick-off.  Please follow signage directions regarding facemask use if still applicable in the Fall. 
The money that is generated from the football parking goes directly to support our Lutheran Campus Ministry student 
Mission/Service trips. 
  
If you would like to reserve a space(s), please print out and return the attached document along with your check to: 
 
 Lutheran Campus Ministry   

Attn: Football Parking 
300 East Rosemary St. 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

 
OR:   You can email the form and make your payment online at www.holytrinitychapelhill.org and go to the box for 
“online giving”.  Go to LCM Other and enter amount and Football Parking so our bookkeeper will let me know.  
HTLC/LCM Online Giving this link should take you directly there. 
 
If we have not received your payment by August 22, we will assume that you do not wish season parking.  Feel free to 
contact Pastor Mark at prmark@holytrinitychapelhill.org   We appreciate your cooperation and thank you for your 
support.  
 
God Bless!        
   
Pastor Mark, Lutheran Campus Ministry Staff and Students  

300 East Rosemary Street 
Chapel Hill, North Carolina 27514 

919-942-2678 
 

Rev. Will Rose, Parish Pastor 
Rev. Mark Coulter, Campus Pastor 

Holly Shipley, Minister of Faith Formation  
Beth Jordan, Director of Music 
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